Much to his surprise, Chris Fortner finds his truck “bull-
dogged” at the end of the day. Student’s cars were “bull-
dogged” after being illegally parked in the teachers’ park-
ing lot or in the students’ parking lot without a parking
tag.

Let Me Ride

With so many options, some students found it hard to de-
cide on what transportation to use to get to and from school.
Although riding the bus was most common, many students
preferred driving to school.

When the 3:11 bell rang each afternoon, students filed out
of school, either racing to the parking lot or taking the dreaded
walk to the bus.

“If T had a car, I would not ride the bus because it’s nasty,
noisy, and we’re always late for school,” said senior Nathasa
Hooper.

Driving a car, however, meant spending ten minutes in a
usual three-minute drive because of traffic. Many students
felt that the traffic problem was outweighed by the privilege
of driving to school.

“Driving to school is really a convenience because you are
able to leave whenever you want instead of waiting for a bus,”
senior Mike Wilson.

— Selena Taylor
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